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SUBJECT

2019-2020 Metro Budget Preview.

SUMMARY

On September 24, 2018, County Executive Dow Constantine is scheduled to transmit the proposed 2019-2020 biennium County budget to the King County Council.  The County Council will then begin its review of the budget. The Council traditionally approves the budget ordinance and related legislation in the week before Thanksgiving.

One of the largest agency budgets will be for the new Metro Transit Department, which will replace the Transit Division effective January 1, 2019.  As part of the process of establishing the new department, the County Council directed that the budget be drafted for the new department.

Today’s briefing will provide an overview of the context for the Metro Transit Department budget, including the preliminary outlook for revenues and expenditures in the Public Transportation Fund.
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ATTACHMENTS

1. Public Transportation Fund Outlook, King County Metro presentation


INVITED

1. Dwight Dively, Director, King County Office of Performance, Strategy and Budget
2. John Resha, Assistant General Manager for Finance and Administration, King County Transit Division 
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